

January 4, 2001

Mr. David Miller Schnabel Engineering Associates, Inc. 656 Quince Orchard Road Suite 700 Gaithersburg, MD 20878

Dear Mr. Miller:

Thank you for all of your efforts on the Hoan Bridge project in Milwaukee. I never quite understood the magnitude and difficulty of a demolition project and I appreciate all of your expertise. The state was very fortunate to have experts working on this project.

Again, thank you for your help. I look forward to the positive results that this project will bring to us in the future. Please accept my best wishes for a very successful new year.

Sincerely,

TOMMY G. THOMPSON

Governor

TGT/kmr